
 

 

RAMS PLAYERS' CAUSES TAKE THE FIELD WITH MY 

CAUSE, MY CLEATS CAMPAIGN 
 

Players across league to wear custom cleats reflecting their 

commitment to charitable causes during Week 13 games  

Los Angeles Rams players will showcase personal causes on-field during this Sunday’s game against 

the Arizona Cardinals at University of Phoenix Stadium as part of the NFL’s My Cause, My Cleats 

campaign.  

NFL players will again have the chance to share the causes that are important to them during all Week 

13 games, as part of the NFL’s My Cause, My Cleats campaign. The initiative is a culmination of 

collaborative work between the NFL and players across the league. Approximately 1,000 players are 

planning to showcase their causes on-field during Week 13 games, nearly double the player 

participation from the inaugural year of the campaign.  

Below are the 28 Rams players participating in this year’s My Cause, My Cleats campaign and the 

causes/organizations they support:  

 

PLAYER CAUSE/ORGANIZATION DESCRIPTION 

Tavon Austin Susan G. Komen 

Saves lives by meeting the most critical needs in 
our communities and investing in breakthrough 
research to prevent and cure breast cancer. 

Mark Barron My Brother's Keeper 

Launched by former President Barack Obama to 
address opportunity gaps faced by people of color 
and ensure that all young people can reach their 
full potential. 

Connor Barwin* Make The World Better Foundation  

Works to improve communities one park and one 
neighborhood at a time. 

Austin Blythe Ed Thomas Family Foundation 

Provides opportunities to young adults through 
scholarships, maintains facilities, and spreads the 
message of God’s word. 

Michael Brockers Brick Road to Success 

Positively impacting the lives of young individuals 
through the investment of time, resources, 
philanthropy, and encouragement. 

Jamon Brown The J. Brown Foundation 

Impacts the lives of those struggling with poverty, 
violence, and youth homelessness while 
encouraging others to do the same.  

https://ww5.komen.org/
https://obamawhitehouse.archives.gov/node/279811
https://www.facebook.com/mtwbFoundation/
http://www.edthomasfamilyfoundation.org/
http://www.brickroadtosuccess.com/
http://jbrownfoundation.com/


Derek Carrier Convoy of Hope 

A faith-based, nonprofit organization that provides 
international humanitarian-relief.  

Pharoh Cooper Olive Crest 

Dedicated to preventing child abuse, to treating 
and educating at-risk children, and to preserving 
the family “One Life at a Time.” 

Cody Davis* Fellowship of Christian Athletes 

Focuses on serving local communities by 
equipping, empowering and encouraging people 
to make a difference for Christ. 

Aaron Donald Make-A-Wish 
Make-A-Wish’s vision is to grant the wish of every 
child diagnosed with a life-threatening medical 
condition. 

Gerald Everett 
American Heart Association (High 

Blood Pressure) 

The nation’s oldest and largest voluntary 
organization dedicated to fighting heart disease 
and stroke.  

Morgan Fox Wounded Warrior Project 

Honors and empowers wounded warriors to foster 
the most successful, well-adjusted generation of 
wounded service members.  

Jared Goff Sarcoma Foundation of America 

Raises money to privately fund grants for sarcoma 
research and conducts education and advocacy 
efforts for sarcoma patients. 

Todd Gurley Shriner’s Hospital 
Provides high quality care to children with 
neuromusculoskeletal conditions, burn injuries, 
and other special healthcare needs.  

Rob Havenstein Susan G. Komen 
Saves lives by meeting the most critical needs in 
our communities and investing in breakthrough 
research to prevent and cure breast cancer. 

Johnny Hekker Waterboys 
Unites players and fans from across the NFL to 
bring life-sustaining well water to East African 
communities in need. 

Tyler Higbee Special Olympics 

World’s largest sports organization for people with 
intellectual disabilities with the mission of 
transforming lives through the joy of sport. 

Troy Hill Harold Robinson Foundation 

Offers a safe and nurturing environment for our 
community’s impoverished children by providing 
funding and resources to create a sense of 
purpose and accomplishment in each individual. 

Cooper Kupp Foursquare Missions International 

Partners with the Foursquare Church to 
evangelize, disciple and plant churches around 
the world. Through FMI, Tim and Dhana Wimberly 
serve young men and women of Cambodia in 
order to create a better future for the people of 
this nation. 

Alec Ogletree A Place Called Home 

Provides South Central children with love, safety, 
enrichment, training, and opportunities through 
educational programs, counseling, and 
mentorship. 

Robert Quinn National Brain Tumor Society 

Committed to improving the lives of all those 
affected by brain tumors through funding, 
research collaborations, and public policies. 

Nickell Robey-Coleman 
American Heart Association (Heart 

Attacks) 

The nation’s oldest and largest voluntary 
organization dedicated to fighting heart disease 
and stroke. 

Rodger Saffold 
Children’s Miracle Network’s Extra 

Life 

Unites thousands of players around the world in a 
24-hour fundraising & gaming marathon to 
support Children’s Miracle Network Hospitals. 

Sammy Watkins 
American Cancer Society (Colon 

Cancer) 

Funds and conducts research, shares expert 
information, supports patients, and spreads the 
word about prevention in a mission to free the 
world from cancer.  

Kayvon Webster 
American Cancer Society (Ovarian 

Cancer) 

Funds and conducts research, shares expert 
information, supports patients, and spreads the 

https://www.convoyofhope.org/?gclid=Cj0KCQiAjO_QBRC4ARIsAD2FsXMpIojCwmXPC8lQYG-r65FnGhianY5jmomQlmdSpLcsgOadJvduCG4aAj29EALw_wcB
https://www.olivecrest.org/
https://www.fca.org/
http://wish.org/#sm.0001mgc5418sefl8r981qirh6c2bh
http://www.heart.org/HEARTORG/
http://www.heart.org/HEARTORG/
https://www.woundedwarriorproject.org/
https://www.curesarcoma.org/
https://www.shrinershospitalsforchildren.org/shc
https://ww5.komen.org/
https://waterboys.org/
http://www.specialolympics.org/
http://www.haroldrobinsonfoundation.org/
https://www.foursquaremissions.org/
https://apch.org/
http://braintumor.org/
http://www.heart.org/HEARTORG/
http://www.heart.org/HEARTORG/
https://www.extra-life.org/
https://www.extra-life.org/
https://www.cancer.org/about-us.html
https://www.cancer.org/about-us.html
https://www.cancer.org/about-us.html
https://www.cancer.org/about-us.html


word about prevention in a mission to free the 
world from cancer. 

Ethan Westbrooks Autism Speaks 

Dedicated to promoting solutions for the needs of 
individuals with autism and their families through 
advocacy and support, increasing awareness, and 
advancing research. 

Andrew Whitworth MVP: Merging Vets & Players  

Program designed to address the challenges that 
combat veterans and professional athletes face 
when transitioning towards a new mission in their 
civilian life. 

Robert Woods 
American Cancer Society 

(Sarcoma) 

Funds and conducts research, shares expert 
information, supports patients, and spreads the 
word about cancer prevention in a mission to free 
the world from cancer. 

*Barwin, Davis will not play in Sunday’s game. 

New this year, NFL players and teams revealed customized cleats for the first time on Unboxing Day, 

a league-wide unveiling on Tuesday, November 28.  Video of Rams players first seeing their cleats 

can be viewed here: http://gora.ms/uuG09q 

Photographs of the cleats may be accessed for editorial use only here (photo credit: Jeff Lewis, Los 

Angeles Rams): 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/btviy6nuoad5nep/AAAZBEAzD4zPKSbn1FbcapaGa?dl=0m   

The Rams organization worked with Los Angeles-based designers Kickasso Kustoms’ Troy Cole and 

Kickstradomis’ Salvador Amezcua to customize cleats for players who elected to participate in the 

campaign.  

Players will share images of their cleats and the stories behind them on social media, using the hashtag 

#mycausemycleats 

Players will have the opportunity to raise funds for the cause of their choosing by auctioning their cleats 

off at NFL Auction; 100% of funds raised will be donated to charities selected by players—all 

designated charities must have 501c3 status. Beginning on Unboxing Day, fans may bid on game-

issued player cleats at NFL.com/Auction and help players raise funds for their causes.  

To learn more about the My Cause, My Cleats campaign, visit www.nfl.com/mycausemycleats. 

The Los Angeles Rams believe in using their platform to make communities better places to live.  Since 

returning to Los Angeles in 2016, Rams staff and players have spent more than 5,000 hours in the 

community, and in 2017 alone, Rams players have made more than 102 appearances across the 

region.  In addition, the “Rams All Community Team” features 24 players, coaches and executives 

purchasing 4,900 game tickets to donate to local non-profits and schools.  Rams players also have 

provided 250 scholarships for youth in need to attend youth football camps. 

 

--RAMS-- 

 

https://www.autismspeaks.org/
http://www.vetsandplayers.org/
https://www.cancer.org/about-us.html
https://www.cancer.org/about-us.html
http://gora.ms/uuG09q
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/btviy6nuoad5nep/AAAZBEAzD4zPKSbn1FbcapaGa?dl=0m
https://kickasso.la/
https://kickstradomis.com/
http://www.nflauction.nfl.com/
http://www.nflauction.nfl.com/
http://www.nfl.com/mycausemycleats

